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JOINT STATEMENT BY THE AMERICAN BRANCH OF THE 

INTERNATIONAL LAW ASSOCIATION INTERNATIONAL CRIMINAL 

COURT COMMITTEE AND THE US CHAPTER OF THE ASSOCIATION 

INTERNATIONALE DE DROIT PÉNAL 

The International Criminal Court Committee of the American Branch of the 

International Law Association and the U.S. Chapter of the Association 

Internationale de Droit Pénal congratulate International Criminal Court 

Prosecutor Fatou Bensouda and the Office of the Prosecutor of the 

International Criminal Court for their joint nomination for the 2021 Nobel 

Peace Prize.   

 

– ABILA ICC COMMITTEE   

Professors Jennifer Trahan & 

Megan S. Fairlie, Co-Chairs 

 

Professor Leila N. Sadat, President 

of ABILA (in her capacity as past 

Committee Chair) 

 

– Association Internationale de 

Droit Pénal, U.S. Chapter 

Professor Milena Sterio, President  

 

 

 


